Govt. of Karnataka
Forest Department
Office of the Deputy Conservator of Forests, Ramanagara Division,
Yangaiahnakere, Opposite to B.G.S College, Bangalore-Mysore Road, Ramanagara-562159
& : Office: 080-29710004 E-mail: defrmngr@gmail.com

RECOMMENDATION

The Proposed Project of Diversion of 11.00 Hectare of forest land in Thattakere
village, Ramanagara District in Bannerghatta National Park Division and 282.4575 Hectare of
Non-forest land in Ramanagara District for the Development of Phase-II of Satellite Town Ring
Road (West side) (Newly declared National Highway 948A) from Ch 82+200 (near Kailancha
Village) in Ramanagara District of Karnataka to Ch 140+000 (near Peddamadhagondapalli
Village) in Krishnagiri District of Tamilnadu in favour of Project Director, National Highways
Authority of India (NHAI), Bengaluru is identified for this project is does not passing through
any Forest areas of this division. I have inspected these areas on 06-11-2021. Since this project is
for public utility it is recommended.
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Dated: 06-11-2021 Deputy Conservator of Forests,
Place: Ramanagara Ramanagara Division, Ramanagara.



